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PANH IS SEEKING NOMINATIONS FOR  

BOARD AND OFFICER  

Nominations are officially open for the 2015-2017 elections for the following Director 

and Officer.  Please mail your nominations to PANH Annual Meeting, P.O. Box 728, 

Manchester, NH  03105-0728 or email your nomination to contactus@panh.org by 

September 1, 2015. The nominations will be presented at the Annual Meeting for your vote. 

Officer/Director Positions (for a two year term) 

 President (currently filled by Catherine Allard) 

o Your Nomination:__________________________________________________ 

 Treasurer (currently filled by Catherine Allard) 

o Your Nomination:__________________________________________________ 

 Director at Large (currently filled by Meghan Brady) 

o Your Nomination:__________________________________________________ 

 

Please refer to PANH Bylaws for the responsibilities of each position. 
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